
 

Student Leadership 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

At Narwee Public School student leaders (Captains, Vice-Captains and Prefects) are elected 
by the students and staff during Term 4 every year. 

The role of a student leader is a very important and responsible one. All positions are held in 
high esteem and students who are elected should be good role models. 

As the students in these positions are ambassadors of the school, there is a criteria that 
must be met by students who wish to be elected.  

If students in Year 5 wish to be eligible for nomination as a school leader for 2021, they must: 

• exhibit exemplary behaviour throughout the year 

• be a Silver or Gold level student at the time of being nominated 
• have no more than ONE Level drop below Bronze  
• be nominated by two other Year 5 students who are on Bronze level or above 

Special consideration by the executive team and staff will be given to new students who arrive 
during the year and do not have the time to get to Silver or Gold. 

So that all students and parents/carers are aware of behaviour expectations during 2020, 
to be eligible for nominations as a school leader for 2021, please read and discuss the above 
information with your Year 5 student and sign below to indicate your acceptance and 
understanding of the criteria. 

Please return the signed note by Friday 13 March 2020. 

___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Student Leadership Form 

I accept and understand the criteria for nomination as a Prefect / Vice Captain / School 
Captain candidate. 

 

Signed______________________________   Signed _______________________________ 

                            Student                                                              Parent / Carer 


